
THE LANCASTER LEDGER 

This Week….   

 Throughout this week we will be      

decorating our t-shirts for the Christmas 

Party.  On Friday we will be making our 

Gingerbread houses.  We will be learning 

more letters, sounds, and blending 

sounds to make words.  We will be 

counting syllables in words and rhyming.  

In math, we will continue composing/

decomposing numbers and counting.  

Adventure Awaits 

Sight Words 
 
Thank you for working so hard on your sight 
words at home.  I will be assessing them 
again on Friday, Dec. 16th. 

December 5, 2016 

Dates to Remember: 

Dec. 15th– Santa Pictures 

Dec. 21st– Polar Express Day 

Dec 22nd– Christmas Party @ 10:45 

Dec. 23rd– Jan. 6th– No School 

Report Cards 

I am still missing a few report 

cards.  Please sign the back of 

the report card and return it in the sleeve it 

came in.  Thanks 

Gingerbread Houses 

We will be making              

gingerbread houses on    

December 9th.   We will 

need some volunteers to 

come and put the houses            

together before we decorate them.  If you 

would be willing to help, please let me know.  

 Please put your child’s name in jackets, 

hats, scarves, gloves, etc. 

 Remember to wear tennis shoes Tuesdays 

and Thursdays for PE. 

Christmas Party 

Our Christmas Party will be Thursday,     

December 22nd from 10:45-11:30.  You 

may check your child out after the party at 

11:30.  Lauren’s Mom will be sending out a 

letter in the next few days asking you to 

bring something for our party.   

Scan the QR code to 

watch a video about 

teen numbers! 


